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Upcoming changes 

 
Subject: IRP/IFTA Replacement System 
 
The transition from our current registration system to the new MAX system is coming soon! This 
transition will increase customer self-service and enhance some key features and benefits like:   

• Access your IRP/IFTA account via AZMVDNow 
• Capability to pay your invoices online 
• Additional exciting features that will be available to user online 

 
 In order to prepare for using the online services, please keep in mind: 

• You will be required to have an AZMVDNow account 
 
Continue to check the following web page for updated and additional information: 

• International Registration Plan (IRP) 
• International Fuel Tax Agreement (IFTA) 

 
We look forward to working with you as we transition you to the new system.   
 

https://azmvdnow.gov/home
https://azdot.gov/motor-vehicles/motor-carrier-services/motor-carrier-licensing/international-registration-plan-irp
https://azdot.gov/motor-vehicles/motor-carrier-services/international-fuel-tax-agreement-ifta

